
     Chartered July 23 1971 

                    Meeting regularly at 6pm for a 6.30pm start at:  
 The Woodvale Tavern, 143 Trappers Drive, Woodvale, W.A.  
            Please see our website: http://rotarywanneroo.org.au  
 

This Bulletin has been prepared for the Week Ending 11 April 2020  

THIS MONTH OUR 

 
AREA OF FOCUS IS: 

 

 
MATERNAL  

 
AND 

 
CHILD HEALTH  

 The Weekly Bulletin of the Rotary Club of Wanneroo 

GUEST  SPEAKERS  AND  COMING  MEETINGS  
 

        CLUB MEETINGS ARE HELD AT THE WOODVALE TAVERN,  WOODVALE  
                 6PM FOR 6.30PM UNLESS  OTHERWISE ADVISED. 
 

20th. April   CLUB MEETING CANCELLED   
   

27th. April ANZAC DAY HOLIDAY 
 

2nd.  May  “SAUSAGE SIZZLE”  FUNDRAISER—CANCELLED  
 

9th.  May   CLUB MEETING CANCELLED   
 
16th. May  ANOTHER  INTERNET MEETING USING “ZOOM”  TBA 
 

25th.  May  VISIT TO AQWA AT HILLARYS—CANCELLED 
 

30th.  May  TEN YEARS SINCE THE ROTARY  DOLPHIN  WISHING 
   WELL WAS OFFICIALLY  OPENED AT HILLARYS BOAT 
   HARBOUR AND STILL EDGING  CLOSER TO 100,000 
   ROTATIONS BECAUSE OF AT-SITE DONATIONS. 
 

22nd. June    CLUB CHANGEOVER FUNCTION  - CANCELLED  
 

29th.  June       CLUB MEETING AT THE YANCEHP INN—CANCELLED  
 

  OTHER MEETINGS AND EVENTS WILL BE ADVISED     

Our 2019-2020  Directors and their phone contacts are: 
 

Club President   Terry Ambler   0407 304 419 
Past President   Ian Bradshaw   0434 545 970 
President Elect 2020—21 Joan Varian   0409 594 353  
President Elect 2021—22 Andrew Kininmonth 0417 613 456  
Secretary    Owen Douglas 0409 105 162 
Treasurer    Bill Kell  0417 900 722 
   Assisting Treasurer       Clive Bain   0412 006 087  
Sergeant & Finance  Clive Bain   0412 006 087 
Membership Director   Chris Shoobert            0404 875  660 
Club Service Director   Joan Varian   0409 594 353  
International Director   Debbie Singh  9405 7915 
Youth Director    Jim Benson   0405 713 978 
Community Service    Peter Miskelly  0418 958 884 
  Youth, Club Service & IT   Jackie McKiernan       0418 949 681  
Social Service    Colin Griffiths  9405 2551 
Program `   Neil Cook   9301 1903 
Bulletin & Publicity     Robin Russell  0417 988 334 

HERE’S A PHOTO  FROM THE PAST  

 
 
    AND  BELOW,  MORE ABOUT OUR START UP DATES .  

  
 

The Club operated as a provisional club from  
 

23rd June 1971 until it received its charter   
 

The club was admitted to Rotary International on  
 

23 July 1971 
 

Our  club’s  first President was Maurie Backshall  
He was inducted at the Charter Night  on:  

 
30th October 1971 

 
So, our Club’s 50th birthday is on either  

 
23 July 2021 or 

 
30th October 2021 

 
 

 Success With Inaugural Zoom 

Our Board of Directors really kept their distance when they met on Wednes-
day evening to look at Club reports, finances—and on screen faces! 

The meeting was so successful that another Board Meeting has been pro-
posed—and will be confirmed—for Wednesday the 29th. of April. 

        Zoom conferencing is certainly an option that saves petrol? 

While at your PC’s perhaps also visit see:   

    https://www.rotary.org/en/rotary-monitors-coronavirus-outbreak 


